



Brooke Primary Academy Wike Gate Road Thorne Doncaster DN8 5PQ

01405 812200 Br-admin@vennacademy.org

Dear Parents/Carers

Halloween Disco- Monday 21st October

The cost of the disco is £3.00 per child. This will include entry to the disco, a hot dog and a drink (a vegetarian option will be made available; if required please contact the office). If you would like your child to attend the disco, please give £3 in a labelled envelope to your child's class teacher, or to the school office. Please note that children will not receive a ticket as the office will have a register of attendees. Payment for the disco will be consent for your child to attend.

In order to purchase the required food, we need to have a deadline for money to be returned. Money can be brought in until <u>Friday 11th October</u>. No further money will be accepted after this time. Please note that your child will not be able to pay on the door.

Children who are absent from school on the day of the disco will not be allowed to attend and refunds will not be given.

Dress code - Please do not send your child with a mask or accessories that could be lost or used as weapons for example, swords, scythes.

F2/KS1

The disco for F2/KS1 children will start at 2.00pm and end at 3.15pm. Children attending the disco should bring their change of clothes in a named bag.

Parents should collect their child from their normal classroom at 3.15pm. Children who are not attending the disco will remain in the phase.

<u>KS2</u>

The disco for **KS2** children will start at **3.15pm** and end at **4.30pm**. Children attending the **KS2** disco should bring a change of clothes in a named bag.

Parents should collect their child from their normal classroom. Children who have permission to walk home will be able to walk home after the disco.







Brooke Primary Academy Wike Gate Road Thorne Doncaster DN8 5PQ

01405 812200 Br-admin@vennacademy.org

<u>Clubs</u>

Monday after school clubs will go ahead as normal. However, if your child wishes to attend the disco instead of the club then they are able to do so.

3-2-6 club will also be available as normal on the day.

Collection

If it is someone different collecting your child after the disco please make the office aware.

Many thanks Brooke Primary Academy Parent Group

